
Disclaimer Notice 

John Butler Primary College and its directors, officers, employees, agents and related entities 

responsible for maintaining this website believe that the information contained on this 

website is correct.  

However, no representation or warranties of any nature whatsoever are given, intended or 

implied, and you should rely on your own inquiries as to the accuracy of any information or 

material available from this website. Please note that information provided on this website is 

general information only and is subject to change without notice.  

 
 


